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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Following the recent guidance from the Joint Committee on Vaccination and Immunisation 
(JCVI) we are offering two doses of the Covid-19 vaccine, given twelve weeks apart, to all 
5–11-year-olds. The vaccination clinics are being held in Blue Outpatients at the Sheffield 
Children’s Western Bank site on the following dates and times: 
 

 Sunday 3rd April 1000-1530 

 Sunday 10th April 1000-1530 

 Sunday 24th April 1000-1530 

 Sunday 1st May 1000-1530 

 Sunday 8th May 1000-1530 

 Sunday 15th May 1000-1530 

 Sunday 22nd May 1000-1530 

 Sunday 29th May 1000-1530 
 
Please note: If your child has tested positive for Covid, they must leave a period of 12 
weeks before receiving the vaccine. 
 
If you have any questions about the vaccination or require help travelling to the 
appointment, please send an email to scn-tr.covidvaccine@nhs.net or alternatively you 
can call Nicola Harting on 07443 206314 or Kim Orwin on 07748 222962 
 
Thanks 
The Sheffield Children’s Vaccination Team 
 

Western Bank 
Sheffield  
S10 2TH 

0114 271 7000 
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